
Margaret Street Diversion Project
March 2023 Construction Update

About this project 
The Margaret Street Diversion Project is part of our 
commitment to delivering new and improved sewerage 
infrastructure for the City of Launceston.

Since our update late last year, we’ve been making great 
progress to construct the underground diversion chamber 
at our Margaret Street Pump Station.

This project is one of many we’re delivering as part of 
the Tamar Estuary River Health Action Plan (TERHAP), 
working to divert sewage and stormwater flows away from 
kanamaluka/Tamar estuary.

The Margaret Street Diversion Project is due to be 
completed in mid-2023.

Works you will notice during March include:
	6 Sinking the last precast concrete segments to a depth 

of 10.9 metres
	6 Mass concrete plug to the base of the cassion
	6 Installing precast sewer main outlets connection
	6 Some odour sampling around the existing pumping 

station
	6 Excavators and other construction machinery digging 

trenches and transporting fill offsite.

If you would like further information or to discuss any 
aspect of this project, please contact Hagen Rieck via email 
at hagen.rieck@taswater.com.au or by phone on 13 6992. 

We appreciate your understanding while we carry out 
these important works. 

Throughout the project there will be minor changes to the 
way people access parts of the parkland area around our 
pump stations. 

All works will take place from 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday 
and 7am to 3pm on some Saturdays. 

Depending on weather and site conditions, the timing of 
these works may change.
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